PTHS Drama Guild Parents Association, Inc.

General Meeting minutes Meeting Date: April 29, 2019

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm with the Pledge of Allegiance

Secretary's Report- Heather Kerrigan

- -Last month's report was sent via email and is posted on the drama guild website
- -approval of minutes, Amy Winchell, Paullette Mills

Treasurer's Report/FFinal Budget for Spring Musical-Debbie Hochman

- -copy of all reports given at meeting
- -a breakdown of the profits from all areas was outlined, and with a deposit still to be put in our ending balance at this point is 14,875. There may be a few invoices to be paid (i.e. advertising, newspaper)
- -Thank you to EVERYONE who put in their time and effort to help make this such a success from making rats (Erin) to selling 50/50, gifts, cookies to the generous purse donation from Tina B! You are all very MUCH appreciated!

Business Manager- Karrie Gutwald

- -A huge thank you to all who helped with the show to make it the success that it was. Sunday of the second weekend was the highest attendance, with opening night (Friday) being next.
- -Thespian induction will be May 16 at 7pm in the Performing Arts Center. Current Members are to bring cookies, and all are to dress appropriately.
- -Students will rehearse at the PALACE Theater Tues. They are to wear their Addams T-shirt.
- -Students will be given their costume/wigs etc. They are to bring them to the Palace on Wed. and get dressed there. Students will be doing their own make-up.
- -Student arrival is 6;45 on wed. night at the Palace....more info. to follow from Mrs. H

Committee Reports:

Costumes-Amy Winchell

***Students MUST return costume/wig etc. thursday morning or you will be put on the restricted list!!!!!!

Night of the Stars - May 1, 2019

- If you have an extra ticket please reply to this email or contact Shari Vislosky.

Thespian Induction - May 16, 2019 7 pm Performing Arts Center

Election of Officers for term of July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2020

Nominations:

President: Tracey Powell Vice President: Janine Hribal Treasurer; Pam Kaczmarkiewicz Secretary: Heather Kerrigan

All new officers were sworn in and will take office this summer, Congratulation to our new officers

Motion to Adjourn Mtg-

Debbie Hochman, Angela Bender

Submitted by:

Heather Kerrigan, Secretary, PTHS Drama Guild Parents Association, Inc.